

CIR/01/2024-2025

Date: 10th April 2024

Dear Parents,

Warm greetings from Amanora School!

The magic in new beginnings is truly the most powerful of them all....

At the outset, I would like to extend a warm and heartfelt welcome to each one of you to yet another exciting and new Academic Year (2024-2025). Our shared commitment to education, involving dedicated teachers, motivated students, and enthusiastic parents, continues to be the cornerstone of our school community.

Your partnership in your child's education is invaluable to us, and we deeply appreciate your ongoing involvement and support. Together, let us uphold and reinforce our school values of respect, discipline, creativity, cooperation, commitment, responsibility, honesty, empathy, and compassion, as they serve as guiding principles in shaping our students' character and success.

Our team of highly qualified teachers remains steadfast in their dedication to student success. They will continue to provide guidance and support to students as they navigate their academic journey. In addition to academic excellence, we remain committed to nurturing the overall development of our students. Thank you for entrusting us with your child's education. We look forward to another year of growth, learning, and laurels together.

We have managed to establish and maintain a strong parent-school connect by sharing information through **Circulars, Newsletters, Parent App, Emails, Calls and Diary notes**. We will keep this connect strong by sharing all the proceedings at school. It is always our endeavor to bring timely and viable resolve to your concerns. You may also meet the authorities with prior appointment, if required.

To meet the Director-Principal, Head Mistress, Coordinators (Academic and Administrative) and teachers the appointments can be sought through diary notes or emails. Please adhere to the timings allotted for the meeting. Our Academic Coordinators and Administrative Staff can always be reached at the following email ids -

Director-Principal: Ms. Meera Nair - director@amanoraschool.edu.in

Headmistress (Nursery to V): Ms. Sujata Rathaur - hm@amanoraschool.edu.in

Headmistress (VI - XII): Ms. Amrita Gangwal – gangwal.amrita@amanoraschool.edu.in

Admin Head: Mr. Vinayak Koparde - adminhead@amanoraschool.edu.in

Administrator: Mr. Mukesh Satpute - administrator@amanoraschool.edu.in

Accountant: Ms. Rohini Shirke - accountant@amanoraschool.edu.in



HSCP Coordinator: Ms. Seema Garg - hscp.coord@amanoraschool.edu.in and

feedback@amanoraschool.edu.in

Admission Manager: Ms. Shraddha Shrivastava - admissions@amanoraschool.edu.in

Pre Primary Coordinator: Ms. Swati Biswas - ppcoord@amanoraschool.edu.in

Primary Coordinator (I - II): Ms. Neha Khan - neha.abbasi@amanoraschool.edu.in

Primary Coordinator (III - V): Ms. Pallavi Shukla - pallavi.shukla@amanoraschool.edu.in

Middle School Coordinator (VI to VIII): Ms. Tanya Chawla – tanya.chawla@amanoraschool.edu.in

Senior School Coordinator (IX - X): Ms. Geetha Shivakumar – geeta.shivkumar@amanoraschool.edu.in

Co-scholastic Coordinator: Mr Chandrakant Basa - chandrakant.basa@amanoraschool.edu.in

Fresh dreams, renewed aspirations, and evolving goals inspire us to strive for excellence continuously. My heartfelt desire is for our children to find enrichment during their time at school, encountering a plethora of opportunities, initiatives and inventive approaches that make learning a joyous journey.

Warm regards,

For Amanora School

ivis. Meera Nain

Director-Principal